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Dear Editor, 

 

We thank you very much for your comments. 
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The manuscript has been improved according to the suggestions of reviewers: 

1. Format has been updated 

 

2. Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer. 

 

Reply to Reviewers 

 I corrected “amenorea”, at Line 8 and 9 in Introduction, to “amenorrhea”. 

 I quoted reference to “The drug related adverse events … or infections” in Introduction.  I quoted reference number 5 in 

pre-corrected paper as number 1 in post-corrected paper. Therefore I changed the other reference number as follow; 1 to 2, 2 to 

3, 3 to 4, 4 to 5, 1 to 5. 

 I eliminated the figure 2 and 5 according to the reviewer’s comment. I changed Figure 3 to 2 and Figure 4 to 3. 

 

Revision has been made according to the suggestions of the reviewer. We underlined to the revised portions of my manuscript.  

 

3.   References and typesetting were corrected 

      

Thank you again for publishing our manuscript in the World Journal of Gastroenterology. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

Yoshiaki Kawaguchi, MD, PhD               

Department of Gastroenterology                

Tokai University School of Medicine         

143 Shimokasuya, Isehara                   

259-1193, Japan                            

Fax: +81-463-93-7134                        

E-mail: y711kawa@is.icc.u-tokai.ac.jp 

 


